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LEARN TO GROW

02/08/22
Just a Reminder

Téna koutou

We would like to invite you to our Whanau open afternoon, where you will be able to visit your child’s
classroom. The Senior Management Team will be in the hall to start the afternoon. Please come to the
school hall to have your say in the future direction of Greenhithe School. We will also be sharing updates
of Greenhithe Local Curriculum, and the new Aotearoa New Zealand’s Histories curriculum. It is also a
chance for you to ask us any questions you have. Our Kapa Haka group will be performing for the first time

this year!

At 2 pm you are invited to visit your child’s/children’s classrooms to watch and to participate in a range of

learning activities.
Please be advised that only one whanau member per child will be allowed to attend, and all adults will be

required to wear a mask.

Our whanau open afternoon is on Thursday 11th August, from 1:30-2:50pm.
1:30-2pm: in school hall

2-2:50pm: visit classrooms

We look forward to seeing you!



